
 

 

 
 

29th January 24 

 

Re: Loudmouth Theatre workshop 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 18th March, Y5 and Y6 pupils will be taking part in a Helping Hands- theatre production 

programme aimed at KS2 pupils on staying safe in online and offline relationships, as well as work on 

child abuse, exploitation and domestic abuse.  

 

The session will be held in classes and will last for an hour and a half. The workshop will include a 

performance and then discussion in groups on the above matters.  

 

As a school we take the safeguarding of our children very seriously and this is in response to our  

Y5 and Y6 pupils engaging more online and us wanting to keep them safe and prepare them for  

life now and at secondary school.  

 

Attached to this letter is an information booklet that explains further information.  

 

This workshop is being funded by the school and Warwickshire LA, so there will no voluntary donation 

expected but consent will be needed on Arbor.  

 

If you require any further information, do not hesitate to contact me.  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Natasha Johnson     

Headteacher       
 


